
 

 
 
 
 

10.07.2024 
 
 

ADMISSION NOTICE 
 

 
Dear Students, Congratulations for Successfully completing MBA 

Registration The Admission process for St Joseph's Pondicherry Central 

University MBA Twinning program is rescheduled due to software 

upgradation.. We are planning to schedule the admission  between 15th 

to 20th July 2024. Kindly keep all the original and 1 set photo copies of 

10 STD +12 STD +3 (Degree Certificates ) for verification and also 

payment of admission and semester fees ready. 

 

 
Dr. Kanishka K 

  Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 


